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Cambridge Crossing is pleased to invite you to a

COMMUNITY ART 
CELEBRATION 

Join us in celebrating the creative collaboration of  Michael 
Talbot, Phoebe Warner, and the Community Art Center for a new 
hand-painted mural at the Brian P. Murphy Memorial Staircase. 
The mural will be officially inaugurated on June 22nd with a 
schedule of  artist-led programming that is open to the public. 

June 22, 2023, 4 - 5 PM
Brian P. Murphy Memorial Staircase, Cambridge, MA 

CELEBRATION OF YOUNG ARTISTS 
PHOTO BOOTH

CHALK DRAWING
REFRESHMENTS AND MUSIC 


